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NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 

First let me welcome Lois Theisen to our group.  We’re always glad to have new carvers join us.  Please introduced yourself  if you 

haven’t already. 

 
Charley Garrison did a great job teaching us how to carve Sadie (once we convinced him that we didn’t carve as fast as he can talk).  

Some people even got started on Rufus.   

 

It was decided that we would distribute the two Nativity Scenes at the Christmas Party.  One will be given away through a drawing 

consisting of all the carvers who contributed pieces to it.  The second one will be put up for sell through a silent auction.  Speaking of   

the Christmas Party, it will be held in the same building as we had last year on Thursday, December 6th , from 6:30pm to 11:00pm.  

I’ve attached a list of items that we will need so please start thinking about what you would like to bring.  Meat items will be 

reimbursed by the Club same as last year.  Also, please BRING IN ANY OUTSTANDING NATIVITY SCENE CARVINGS so 

we can finish putting the sets together. 

 

Only one meetings left after this one so you need to be bringing in all those Christmas Ornaments you’ve been working on.  Please 
think about how you would like to have them distributed so we can start making plans 

 

Keep the chips flying, 

 

Tom 

 

SNACK VOLUNTEER:      Dick Guerrera 
 

DOOR PRIZE WINNER LAST MONTH (AND HOST FOR THIS MONTH):      Tom Noller 

 
2012  INSTRUCTOR LIST: October – Vince Hale 

 

ITEMS OF INTEREST     
 

Want ideas?  Go to www.images.google.com and type in whatever you are thinking about carving and you’ll get tons of pictures on 

the subject without having to drill through multiple sites.  Try Santa patterns then look for the drop down menu and pick wood carving 

patterns. 

 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE SEPTEMBER 29
th

  MEETING?  
 

Gary Gaulden will get us “rolling” and “horsing around” with this month’s project.  Looks like a great project to give away at 

Christmas to one of your grand kids.   

   

                

http://www.images.google.com/


 

 

 

    
 

LOOKING FOR SADIE      CONCENTRATION 

 

    
 

      THE TEACHER AT WORK           IT CAN’T BE THAT HARD 

 

    
 

SHOW AND TELL      NATIVITY SCENE 


